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Village of Maybee

   Board Meeting

     10/08/2014

Mayor Pro Tem Marge VanAuker opened meeting at 7:30 p.m. With the Pledge of Allegiance.

Attendance: Council Gramlich, Gross, Liedel, & Clerk Gross.

Absent: President Gaylor, Treasurer Grubb, Council Younglove, & Rogers.

Motion: Gramlich 2  nd   Gross  to approve the reading of the September 10, 2014 minutes. 

Carried.

Motion: Gross 2  nd   Gramlich to pay bills as presented. Carried.

Treasurer's Report  Accepted as printed.

Items from the floor:  Owners Mike West and Stacey Crutchfield of the laundrymat in town 

were present at our meeting and told council members that they had moved the bench which 

was in front of Taz Motorcycle shop to the front of their laundry mat and asked if it 

would be a problem if the bench were to stay there. Council members discussed the issue and 

all agreed that the bench could stay in front of the laundry mat.

Old Business

Ordinance Officer Report: Councilman Gramlich spoke about various issues including the 

garage that was torn down, the camper on Center St. that is now gone, the lawn being mowed 

on Bluebush Rd. as well as a police report being obtained by Council Gramlich for the accident 

on Baldwin Rd. Also discussed were the issues of John Greca's business as well as Sam Taormi-

na's property being cleaned up. Lastly, council discussed the need of getting more cameras.

Discussion on Main Street Crossing: Council members discussed this issue at last month's 

meeting and again at tonight's meeting and afterwards came to a decision that it would be in the

best interest of the village; to make Main St. a dead end street. In doing so the village would 

be compensated. A motion was then made regarding this issue for the street closure. 

Motion: Gramlich 2  nd   Gross to close Main St. and make it a dead end street. Carried.

New Business

Christmas with Santa: Council VanAuker informed all present that arrangements have been 

made for Santa's visit to the Village of Maybee. This annual event will be held on December 9. 

and each child attending will receive a bag of candy. Council VanAuker is also taking care of 

 purchasing the candy as well as the other needed supplies. She also made known that this was 

her last council meeting after 30 years of service on the village council. We  wish Marge all

the best in her retirement as she will no longer be running for village council.

Motion: Gramlich 2  nd   Liedel to adjourn the meeting at 8:25 p.m. Carried.

Next Meeting: November 12, 2014 @ 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Theresa Gross, Clerk




